Subject: Re: Funds Transfer

From: aslanguluev@hotmail.com
To: dugan_moore@yahoo.com; paul.peters@Ipl.com
Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2018, 4:58:12 AM PDT

Hi Dugan,

Thank you for kind words. I'll pass them on to the club members at our fellowship meeting this week. In
the meantime, you should know that this project really makes a change. | was struck (in a positive sense)
to see how much healthier children look now in some families. Their life is still very hard but it was total
misery few years ago.

I just checked my account balance and | can see the funds have arrived. I'll talk to my manager later
today to see if they could waive the wire fee. They charged me $15.

Thank you once again for your service and please let us know if you need anything.
Very best,

Aslan

From: dugan moore <dugan_moore@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 1:12 AM
To: Peters, Paul; Aslan Guluev

Subject: Re: Funds Transfer

Hi Aslan,

I just saw the video. It is wonderful! | am so pleased that our club is able to help these
families through the Rotary district grant. Please let your club members know how
impressed we are at RC of Del Mar with their hard work to help the refugees.

Our bank transferred the $1,500 funds via wire transfer today to your account in NY. I'm
sorry that | couldn't email a check or make an ACH transfer. It turns out that our bank would
not do an ACH transfer. Apparently it is not offered by the bank for the type of account our
Rotary club has. | asked the bank about wire transfer fees and they waived the fee on our
end. You might want to ask your bank if they would waive the fee because the funds will be
used for charitable purposes.

All my best,
Dugan




